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Yorkshire County Council

Dear Mobile Library User,

You may be aware that North Yorkshire County Council approved proposals
that will save £1.7 million from its library service budget over three years
starting 1 April 2011.

This means that your current mobile service will cease from Friday
16 September 2011.

We are now working with representatives from your community to identify
ways to continue to provide a service for those people unable to access the
library service by any other means. This may include having a library outlet
collection in a suitable venue such as your local village hall, as well as
extending the Home Library and Information Service provided by volunteers
to people in their own homes.

If you wish to know more about the Home Library and Information Service
as a user or volunteer or can suggest a location for a library drop-off
point/book collection please hand this form into the mobile staff or contact
library secretaries on 01609 533811 or email libraries@northyorks.gov.uk

Name:
Address:

Phone:

[ ] 1 would like to know more about the Home Library and Information Service
[ ] 1am interested in volunteering

D | know about a potential location for a book collection
(Please enter details)




